
 

Last updated 30/07/2020 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Faculty does not plan to make any changes or amendments to the teaching 
programmes for the 2020-2021 academic year at either undergraduate or 
postgraduate level. 
 
However, there will be a change to the method of teaching - certainly for the 
Michaelmas Term - but most likely for the whole year.  All lectures and large classes 
will be delivered on-line and recorded.  Recordings will subsequently be available for 
students unable to attend for COVID-related reasons. 
 
Precise details and instructions on how to connect and access lectures and classes 
will follow in due course.  
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